
 

 

 
Monday, February 25, 2019 

 
END OF LIFE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 

AM-DFM 
 
 

Please be advised that the Australian Monitor AM-DFM has been discontinued in Australia, New Zealand and 

Internationally. We have completed sales of remaining stock and the product is no longer available. 

Our on-going warranty and support will now enter a closing phase. While warranty will remain unaffected, our 

service department will continue with repairs only. As new product is no longer available, replacement is not a 

viable option. 

Please ensure that any warranty claims are clearly marked and accompanied with the appropriate 

documentation which can be found at www.australianmonitor.com.au.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Euan Brown 

General Manager 


